
Happy New Year everyone! 

The Journal of Ecohydraulics,isa new journal established by IAHR which we hope it will become "the 

go-to" Journal of the international Ecohydraulic Community. 

As Co-Editors in Chief of the Journal of Ecohydraulics, we would like to invite participants of 

the ISE2016 in Melbourne to consider this journal for high quality manuscripts covering all 

ecohydraulic topics.  Full papers submitted from the ISE2016 will face a peer review process aimed 

at ensuring the high quality of the manuscripts and, if accepted, will be published in some early 

issues of the Journal, starting from the very first one, tentatively planned for September 2016.   For 

editorial reasons, we would liketo have the broad range of ecohydraulic topics represented in 

eachjournalissue. Special issues on specific topics may be considered later. 

In order to start this process, we kindly ask you to let us know by Jan 26th if you might be interested 

in developing the work described in your extended abstract/full paper into a manuscript for 

submission to the Journal of Ecohydraulics. Preference will be given to those ISE2016 

 papers/extended abstracts which received strongly positive reviews. We would appreciate a 

manuscript title with your response to help us ensure broad coverage of ecohydraulics topics. 

Please note that we are working on a mechanism to submit papers to the Journal of 

Ecohydraulics, as well as manuscript templates, submission deadlines, etc.  This is work in 

progress and the feedback we receive from you in response to this emailis important to the journal 

development and will assist us inproviding further details during the Symposium. 

Please respond only to Paul and Chris. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Best regards 

Chris Katopodis <KatopodisEcohydraulics@live.ca> and Paul Kemp <P.Kemp@soton.ac.uk> 

Editors in Chief, Journal of Ecohydraulics 
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